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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

February 26, 2020 

Coffee Regional Medical Center Issues Statement in Response to the Potential for the Spread 

of Coronavirus 

(Douglas, Ga) -  As your healthcare provider, Coffee Regional Medical Center conducts ongoing reviews 

assessing and reviewing protocols involving infectious disease containment and control. In response to 

the potential for the spread of Coronavirus within the United States, please be reassured that we 

continuously work closely with the Centers for Disease Control (CDC) and authorities from the State of 

Georgia to ensure care and safety of our caregivers and patients. We will share more information as it 

becomes available.   
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